
 

 

 

Is it registered? 

 
  June 30th marked the official expiration of all Washington 

registration tags for water vessels. All boaters in the marina 

have the responsibility to keep current registration on their vessels. Please make sure 

you are visiting your boat and placing the new 2023 sticker on your vessel. This is a 

must! 

 

Are you sure about Insurance? 

 
All boaters are responsible to maintain current and adequate insurance on any vessel 

moored in the Port’s facilities. (Please review the Ports Rules and Regulations for 

required coverage) 

 Now is a great time to check your records and review your insurance policy.  Following 

an incident is the absolute worst time to discover that your policy has changed and is 

not what you really thought it was, or that your expiration date slipped by you and now 

you have a fiscal disaster on your hands! Every year there are cases where an owner 

finds out too late that something changed in their policy and “That” is no longer 

covered.  

 

 

Electronic Payment Kiosk 

 
The Port will be installing 2 electronic pay kiosks. One at the boat ramp and one at the 

East Breakwater. These “Iron Rangers” will provide the ability to pay for boat launching 

and guest moorage without having to come to the office and eliminate the clumsy wet 

envelope situation! The final arrangements are being made and we expect to be 

ordering these units very soon. 
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Financial workshop 
  The next Finance Workshop will be held in-person at the Port Annex building located at 

9756 Ogle Rd NE. Anyone wishing to submit questions may do so using the Port 

provided form. This form is available on the home page of Port’s website, or you can 

contact the Port office and we can provide you with a printed or electronic copy directly. 

   The purpose of these meetings is to provide transparency to the public about the 

Port’s finances. We ask that any submissions be directly related to the Port’s finances.  

 Complex or multi-tiered questions take time and research so please submit your 

questions well in advance of the meeting day. We will endeavor to bring all questions to 

the next meeting, however if time does not allow, some submittals may be moved to 

future meetings.  

 

The next Finance Workshop will be held August 23, 2022 at 4:00 PM in the Port Annex 

Building at 9756 Ogle Rd NE, Bremerton, WA 98311. 
~Please contact the Port Office if you plan to attend so that we can prepare enough printouts~ 

 

North Breakwater  

The work on the North Breakwater has been completed. Several sections of chain were 

replace using Kinter links. New anodes were placed on all chains. We expect this to be a 

lasting repair for several years 

 

Main Pier –  

Our main pier has several piles that are in need of attention. The Port has entered contract with 

a local contractor to make these repairs.  Our contractor reports that the materials have been 

arriving as expected it is estimated that work will begin in early August. 

 

  Upcoming Meeting & Events 

 

• August 10, 2022 6:00 PM   

Commissioner Meeting  

Location: Port Annex Building at 9756 Ogle Rd NE, Bremerton, WA 98311 

Zoom Info – Meeting ID: 862 7423 1402 Passcode: 884597 

 

 

• August 23, 2022 at 4:00 PM 

Finance Workshop 

Location: Port Annex Building at 9756 Ogle Rd NE, Bremerton, WA 98311 


